
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Timiskaming Child Care Selected as Child Care Service 
Provider at Holy Family School 
April 4, 2018 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is pleased to announce that Timiskaming 
Child Care has been selected as the child care service provider at Holy Family School, 
beginning in July 2018.  
 
Timiskaming Child Care is a highly respected organization which offers a variety of 
programs and services across the district. Their commitment to high quality programming 
such as licensed home child care, licensed child care centres, Early Learning Programs, 
and Before and After School Programs offer children and their families opportunities for 
optimal growth and development in the early years.  
 
Over the next few months, we will be working very closely with Timiskaming Child Care’s 
Executive Director, Sylvain Guilbeault and his team, to develop an appropriate transition 
plan that ensures continuous access and improvements to programs and services in the 
Englehart community.  
 
Should you wish to secure a spot for your child in either the child care program for the 
summer or would like to register for the Before and After School program for the 2018-
2019 school year, you are asked to contact Monique Skinner-Ritchie at 705-672-2100 at 
extension 21 or 0. For more information about Timiskaming Child Care’s programs and 
services, please visit www.timiskamingchildcare.ca.  
 
We welcome Timiskaming Child Care to the NCDSB and look forward to working together 
in serving the Englehart community. 
 
 
 
 

Catholic Education Makes the Difference! 
 

For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

http://www.timiskamingchildcare.ca/
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